---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Chugach Optional Elementary School @asdk12.org>

Date: Wed, Dec 11, 2019 at 4:37 PM

Subject: Playground Safety

To: Chugach Optional Elementary School Recipients <recipients@asdk12.parentlink.net>

Dear Families,

As you know, we are having an unusually warm winter. This has made our playground very icy. To prevent serious
injuries, while still encouraging play, | would like to invite students to wear ice buds or even a helmet during recess.
Teachers are also going to remind students to walk carefully on the ice and make in-charge, safe, choices with play.

Thank you for supporting your child with having proper gear in many of our Alaskan elements! At anytime if you need help

providing gear, you are welcome to privately email me and | can support your family.

Warm Regards,
Clare

P.S. | have also attached an opportunity for families in need this holiday season. Please feel share amongst your
networks.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ik=dd190a21bd & view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1653478359367857453 &simpl=msg-f%3A1653478359367857453
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